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Milton Residences for the Elderly and Boston Mayor Thomas M. Menino joined 
developer Joseph Fallon, South Boston Elderly Residences, and the community for a 
ribbon-cutting ceremony June 4 to celebrate the addition of the 376 West Fourth Street 
Apartments to the community. The newly renovated residential building boasts 18 
affordable one-bedroom apartments for the elderly. Occupancy began last month. 
 
The development is he result of a collaboration between the Fallon Company, the Boston 
Redevelopment Authority and the Department of Neighborhood Development. MRE will 
provide both property management and support services to the residents living at 376 
West Fourth St.  


